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UPDATE: DCR Traffic Advisory: Lynn Fells Parkway in Melrose   

    

WHAT:          On Monday, April 28, 2025, and continuing through Monday, March 9, 2026 (excluding 
weekends), the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will begin 
construction on an intersection improvement project of Lynn Fells Parkway and Melrose 
Street in the City of Melrose from 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. The work includes curb layout, 
ADA ramps, and adding traffic signals to the intersection.   

DCR will implement a lane shift for much of the construction period. Traffic will be 
maintained in both directions with occasional interruptions as needed. DCR will issue 
additional traffic advisories if significant interruptions are expected. Traffic patterns will 
be clearly marked, and a police detail will be coordinated as necessary. For more 
information on the project visit the Lynn Fells Parkway Improvement webpage.   

Additionally, the City of Melrose will be conducting work on Lynn Fells Parkway during 
the week of April 21, 2025.    

   

WHERE:       Lynn Fells Parkway at the intersection of Melrose Street in the City of Melrose   

    

WHEN:         Monday, April 28, 2025 –Monday, March 9, 2026   

                       7 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.   
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